From: Fanny-Pomme Langue <fa D B

Sent: lundi 31 mai 2021 14:57

To: DAPKUS Egidijus (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: kind reminder: follow up on forest owners and managers letter on current

discussions on bioenergy

Attachments: Letter_Key points from forest owners and managers on current discussions on

bioenergy.pdf

Categories: On going

Dear M. Dapkus,

Following our phone discussion, please find attached the joint letter sent on 26 April and below the email sent to M. Maggi and Ms Chapuis last week

I thank you very much in advance for your support

Best Regards,

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Secretary General

Confederation of European Forest Owners (CEPF)

European Forestry House

Rue du Luxembourg 66, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium



www.cepf-eu.org

European Family Forestry - sustainability in action!



From: Fanny-Pomme Langue Sent: Tuesday, 25 May 2021 09:02

To: riccardo.maggi@ec.europa.eu; laure.chapuis@ec.europa.eu

Cc:

Subject: follow up on forest owners and managers letter on current discussions on bioenergy

Dear Ms Chapuis, Dear M. Maggi,

I am contacting you regarding the letter (attached) we sent you a few weeks ago on behalf of forest owners and managers, about the ongoing discussion on bioenergy.

We would be very pleased if we could meet with you to further discuss this letter and as well as the ongoing Commission's work on revision of RED III

I thank you very much in advance for your reply

Best Regards,

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Fanny-Pomme Langue

Secretary General

Confederation of European Forest Owners (CEPF)

European Forestry House Rue du Luxembourg 66, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium



www.cepf-eu.org

European Family Forestry – sustainability in action!



